Perch Base Minutes May 12, 2018

The monthly meeting of Perch Base was held during the annual picnic at the White Tank Mountain
Regional Park, May 12, 2018. There were 52 people attending the picnic, which included members of
Gudgeon and Tautog bases. The food was catered by Frank’s Kitchen this year.

Mike Olsen gave the Invocation before the lunch/meeting.

Howard Doyle Jr. lead the Pledge of Allegiance and read the USSVI Purpose.

A moment of silence followed by the Tolling of the Boats lost in May.

Jim Denzien inducted John Messersmith (Gudgeon Base) and Stephen Sass (Tautog Base) into the
USSVI Holland Club.

The 50/50 was won by Dan Marks, which came to $77.00. Donations came to $86.00, and the store sold
$60.00.

Mike Olsen gave the Benediction.

As there was no other business to discuss, the meeting was adjourned at 1310 PM.

Marcia L Unser
Perch Base Secretary



